

Thank you for your participation in the Collections Care Needs Survey and for your willingness to participate in a focus group. Five focus group meetings are planned around the state. The closest meeting to you is at the College of St. Benedict on Monday, November 17, 2008, from 10 a.m. until 3 p.m. Lunch and parking will be provided and mileage will be reimbursed.

Please respond as soon as possible to Caitlin Cook-Isaacson at the e-mail address above. Once you are registered, we shall send directions and more information regarding the meeting. Come prepared to discuss your current conservation practices, resources, and priorities as well as your capacity to engage in future projects and programs.



..... A Call to Action ...

http://www.mnhs.org/preserve/conservation/connectingmn/